Canadian CED Network
Finance and Sustainability Committee
Call for new members

The Canadian CED Network (CCEDNet’s) Finance and Sustainability Committee is
looking for new members to develop a Plan for Financial Sustainability of the Network.

The mission of the Finance Committee is to work on behalf of the Board to ensure
proper stewardship of the organizations assets and reputation through appropriate
accountability and fiscal transparency. In this capacity the Committee functions as the
Audit Committee to receive and act on the annual Auditor’s Report. The Committee also
seeks to develop a financial system of growth and development that will continue
indefinitely: A Plan for Financial Sustainability.

The Committee is now acting on discussion by members at the AGM to call for
volunteers to work on a comprehensive Financial Sustainability Plan for the Network
that diversifies its sources of revenue and helps achieve greater fiscal self sufficiency.
If you are interested in joining the committee, please submit an expression of interest
outlining your experience and interest in the work of the CCEDNet Finance and
Sustainability Committee to the Treasurer, Caroline Lachance at:
caroline.lachance@ecof.qc.ca and/or the Financial Manager, Richard Chamberlain at:
rchamberlain@ccednet-rcdec.ca.

In selecting members, the committee looks to ensure diverse representation from
geographic, demographic, and sectoral settings representative of Canadian
communities, and skill sets in areas such as social enterprise development, fundraising,
and business planning. Members must be members in good standing of CCEDNet.



